
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Summer, 2020  
 
 
Dear Parents and Students: 
 
As we prepare our summer activities please be advised of the expectations below if accessing 
the building. These guidelines are meant to help keep students, staff and visitors safe. Please 
review and let us know of any questions before accessing the building this summer. 
 
 

 All students must have a COVID release form completed and on file. You may sign this 
form when arriving for the first time. We will provide or you can print from website. 

 Anyone entering the building must use hand sanitizer upon arrival and prior to leaving 

 Staff will record the names of all in attendance and follow all protocols set forth by the 
state 

 All staff and students will be required to wear a mask  

 Students and visitors will need to provide their own mask. Masks are available if needed. 

 All people attending must abide by the 6' social distancing rule with only brief times of 
closer distance 

 Rooms and items touched will be disinfected before others use 

 Only one family member may accompany their child if necessary 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Jerome Johnson, Elementary Principal 
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